
2/25/2021

To: LAW OFFICE OF JOHN WELLS KING, PLLC

The purchases necessary for the construction of the directional system were purchased and already 
installed in the lots indicated by the license. At the beginning we had problems to start since we ran into 
an interference from the south of the island. Although the interference was not totally diminished, we 
decided to make measurements that justify the directional pattern and demonstrate the orientation of the 
directional signal and its radial shadow. .

I have consulted various engineers about the 302 form and the details of filling in the blanks and 
generating a clear response about the WEGA building permit, according to the instructions to fill in the 
blanks suggested in the 302 form, but this has been complicated since this The pandemic has limited us 
and I cannot make measures in certain parts because they restrict my access to be able to demonstrate 
certain radials. I have done the impossible to finish this work and I continue working on it to demonstrate 
that the station satisfactorily complies with the parameters of the license. I have photographs that 
demonstrate the installed electronic equipment that is required for the measurements that a directional 
station needs.

I'm sorry you disturb our work but I hope we finish this successfully.

Thank you and if you need any photos or evidence of the equipment ... just say so and we will get it.

Att.

Eugenio Figueroa

WEGA Chief Engineer

787 428 2440


